March 25, 2024

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102
Philadelphia, PA 19103

RE: Stanislaus State University STARS Report Submission 2024
Dear AASHE Staff and STARS Steering Committee,

On behalf of California State University, Stanislaus, | am pleased to submit our second STARS
report for your review. This months-long process of comprehensive data collection, evaluation,
and analysis has been a collaborative effort across all departments — a testament to our Warrior
spirit and pride.

Since our last submission, we have seen a notable improvement and increase in our reporting
score resulting in provisional Gold Rating. This is a testament to our campus-wide commitment
and ongoing efforts to be a sustainable campus in which we can all be proud.

As the Vice President of Business and Finance of California State University, Stanislaus, | affirm
that the information in this report has been thoroughly reviewed for accuracy. | thank the many
faculty, students, and staff that were involved in collecting and providing information without
which this STARS submission would not have been possible.

Sincerely,

Rose McAuliffe
Vice President of Business and Finance
California State University, Stanislaus
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A proud member of the 23-campus California State University system.



